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CHITTICK PLAYGROUND 
PROJECT UPDATE 
AUGUST, 2024 
 
Thank you for your continued interest in the Chittick Elementary Schoolyard construction project!   

        

We are grateful for your patience during the renovation and are excited to reopen the schoolyard this fall. 

Metro Equipment has been diligently working all summer. They have installed the stairs, sloped walk, 
and retaining wall, removed the dead tree on Radcliff Road, and completed subsurface tasks including 
drainage and footings. 

WHAT YOU WILL SEE 
Over the next few weeks you will see: 

• Unit paver installation 
• Tree installation 
• Basketball hoop and picnic table installation 
• Electrical work 

 
OTHER ITEMS: 
Please use 311 to document non-emergency issues relating to park use, and 911 for emergency situations 
relating to public safety.  Construction questions and concerns can be directed to Priyanka Vankina, 
Project Manager for Boston Parks and Recreation (priyanka.vankina@boston.gov). 
 
Project Website: https://www.boston.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/improvements-chittick-
elementary-school-yard 
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